TOV/Jackie
‘

From: Janice Hoppes <pococo@3rivers.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 12:43 PM
To: valier@townofvalier.com

Cc: pococo@3rivers.net

Subject: library agreement

Jackie

Your email went to the Treasurer’s office which forwarded it to us. We have very similar email addresses —
commissioners’ email has an additional “co” in it pococo@3rivers.net.

I don’t believe a review of the agreement is needed as the voters approved the library levy for the two

libraries. Pondera County will levy the amount approved by the voters and will not levy any additional milis for the
libraries. Since we won’t have additional mills levied for libraries and we don’t need an agreement for voted mills, there
is no need for an agreement. The first levy on the voted amount is in tax year 2014 so will be on next year’s tax

bills. The first payment on those tax bills will be in November of 2014. If there are further questions, please contact us.

Janice Hoppes

Pondera County Commissioner
20 4™ Ave SW

Conrad Montana 59425
(406) 271-4010 (desk)

(406) 471-3776 (cell)

(406) 271-4070 (fax)
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: Clerk and Recorder
Kody Farkell Phone (406) 271-4000 _and
Clerk and Recorder Fax  (406) 271-4070 Election Administrator
Pondera County emdil: clerkrec@3rivers.net .

20 Fourth Ave SW, Ste 202
Conrad, MT 59425-2340

August 29, 2014

Town of Valier
P O Box 512
Valier MT 59486
Dear Town of Valier Council:

This letter is to advise you that the Commissioners have approved the County budget for
FY2014-15. The Valier Library has been appropriated $69,500, which is made up entirely of a
voted levy. Payments will be made twice a year, after the November and May tax collections. If
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kody L. F
Clerk & Recorder

cc: Pondera County Commissioners




